
Thursday, March 8, 2012 
HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN 

 
ASB Announcements 
Seniors:  final payment for Grad Night is due by Friday, March 9th.  Please come to the ASB room at break or lunch to 
make a payment.   
 
Are you interested in representing HHS as an ASB officer for the 2012-2013 school year?  ASB Executive Council 
applications will be available on Monday, 3/12 and are due by Monday, 3/19. 
 
Senior Rally Dance meeting today at break in Rm. 553. 
 
Freshmen, are you interested in learning the dance for our Spring Rally?  Report to Rm. 409 today at lunch to learn more. 
 
Sophomores that are participating in the rally dance come to the old gym tomorrow at lunch to choose the music. 
 
Students 
Thursday School today is split among three different rooms.  Check the pink sign on the Attendance office door to ensure 
that you go to the correct classroom. 
 
If you are a senior and would like to sing the National Anthem at Graduation please sign up in Mesa or Gyle’s class.  
Audition dates will be released shortly. 
 
Job Opening – Senior Boy to help out a local couple at yard work and other household duties.  Hours vary.  Leave a note 
with your first and last name and 5th period classroom number in the Work Experience mailbox if interested. 
 
This years CYRM (California Young Reader Medal) Program has started.  Come by and checkout one of the 3 books.  
You can receive prizes for reading them and if you read all 3 you will be invited to a Pizza Party.  Hurry—the program 
ends March 21st. 
 
Attention current and future Academic Decathlon members.  There is a meeting today in Rm. 155 at lunch to discuss next 
year’s topic:  Russia. 
 
Gay-Straight Alliance members: Yearbook is coming to today’s meeting.  Wear your shirts!  Also, more information on 
Six Flags, our fundraiser, and our wrap-up on live cards.  Come by Rm. 654 at lunch.  New members are always 
welcome! 
 
Looking to make a change?  Join Key Club on Mondays in Mrs. Dodd’s Rm. 257.  Elections are coming soon so be sure 
to join.  Be there!! 
 
Art Club meets every Monday at lunch in Rm. 605.  Everyone is welcome☺ 
 
Christian Club meets every Wednesday in Rm. 101.  Please bring $3 for lunch 
 

Wisdom 
“To finish the moment, to find the journey’s end in every step of the 
road, to live the greatest number of good hours, is wisdom.” – Ralph 
Waldo Emerson 
 

Evaluate – Judge 
 
 

 
 
 


